
  

9th June 2017 

 

Qatar Coverage Plan 
 
 

To our Valued Customers, 

 
As promised, we are pleased to bring to you a solution for your Qatar cargo. 
 

We have now opened acceptance of cargo to/from Qatar to be transshipped over 
Salalah.  

 
We will serve Doha for our customers on our own feeder to/from Salalah. The first 

sailing ex-Salalah is on 19th June 2017 and arrives Doha 25th June 2017. The 
frequency of this service is every 10 days.  
 

We will update you during next week on rate levels effective 1st July to continue to 
provide reliable service in this market. 

 
Please note: Booking acceptance for cargo to/from Qatar is open for all countries 
except UAE, Saudi Arabia, Bahrain, Egypt and Yemen in compliance with the 

government guidelines.  
 

We take this opportunity to thank you for doing business with us and constantly 
strive to remain your reliable and competent partner. As the world’s leading shipping 
company, we offer unparalleled coverage and expertise to propel your business 

ambitions. 
 

Best regards,  
Maersk Line 
 

 
For more information, please contact your local account owner or visit us on 

www.maerskline.com. If you wish to place a booking, please visit 
my.maerskline.com 
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